
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 27th, 2024 
 
Dear CAPA Members, 
 
I hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. We are delighted to announce the upcoming 
2024 CAPA Annual Meeting, which promises to be an exceptional event in the realm of chemistry and 
chemical biology. CAPA, as the abbreviation suggests, has been a platform that fosters collaboration, 
innovation, and knowledge exchange amongst esteemed professionals in our field, and this year will be 
no exception. 
 
For the year 2024, we have the privilege of hosting the annual CAPA meeting at the prestigious Wuhan 
University in Wuhan, China. The event is scheduled to take place from May 31st to June 2nd, and it is set 
to be an intellectually stimulating and enriching experience. We would like to extend our heartfelt 
gratitude to our esteemed local hosts and meeting chairs, Professors Xiang Zhou and Aiwen Lei, whose 
support have been instrumental in making this conference possible. Professors Zhou and Lei has 
graciously offered to oversee the proceedings and ensure a seamless and rewarding experience for all 
participants. This conference will provide a unique opportunity for academics, researchers, and 
professionals in the field of chemistry and chemical biology to present their latest research findings, 
engage in insightful discussions, and establish meaningful connections with peers. We encourage all those 
who wish to attend and present at the 2024 CAPA Annual Meeting to reach out to Professor Aiwen Lei 
directly via email at aiwenlei@whu.edu.cn. 
 
We anticipate a diverse range of presentations and discussions that will contribute to the advancement of 
chemistry and chemical biology. We look forward to your participation, as your insights and contributions 
are invaluable to the success of the CAPA annual meeting. Further details regarding the conference 
schedule, registration, and accommodations will be communicated in due course. Please save the dates, 
May 31st to June 2nd, 2024, on your calendars, and prepare to join us in Wuhan for what promises to be 
an outstanding gathering of CAPA members and colleagues. 
 
For any inquiries or additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us. We eagerly await your 
participation in this exciting event. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
The 2024 CAPA Conference Organization Committee (Professor Xiang Zhou, Professor Aiwen Lei, 
Professor Wenshe Liu, Professor Qian Wang, and Professor Wei Wang) 
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